## Select Board Meeting/Finance Committee 55 Main Road/Town Office Building 5:00 P.M.

## **MINUTES OF April 10, 2017**

Selectmen: Eileen Sauvageau Mark Thibodeau, Jack Cavolick, Kevin Fox-Town

Coordinator, Colleen Worden-Office Clerk and Diane Brachico-The

Recorder

Finance Committee Doug MacLeay, Lynn Ditullio, and Rachel Glick,

Chairman Jack Cavolick opened the meeting at 5:01PM

## **Review Final ATM:**

Kevin explained that the Warrant has been revised to include a rental agreement with the Denisons for the use of their building at 140 West Leyden during the construction of the new building, discussion followed.

**MOVED:** Mark Thibodeau moved to accept and sign the FY-18 Warrant as read. Eileen Sauvageau seconded. Voted unanimous.

The Finance Committee retired into another room to review the Warrant.

Unanticipated at time of posting

Police Chief Chris Lannon attended the meeting to ask the Board to appoint the following to his department: Derek Worden, Steven Curtiss and James Hunkler. Chris explained to the Board with these appointments his department will have a total of nine members.

**MOVED:** Eileen Sauvageau moved to appoint Derek Worden, Steven Curtiss, and James Hunkler. Mark Thibodeau seconded. Voted unanimous.

## 911 Support Request:

Kevin received letter from the Greenfield Police Department requesting the town's support for a grant funded feasibility study they are applying for. The Board hasn't had a chance to read the letter and will do so and discuss at their next meeting.

**MOVED:** Eileen Sauvageau moved to close the meeting, Mark Thibodeau seconded. Voted unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 6:50.

Respectfully submitted,		Accepted by the Boar	rd of Selectmen	
Collection Conficer	en Worden e Clerk		Eileen Sauvageau	
			Mark Thibodeau	
			Jack Cavolick-Chairman	